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BY E-MAIL 
 
August 14, 2013 
 
Mr. Michael Engelberg 
Assistant General Counsel, Hydro One Inc. 
mengelberg@hydroOne.com 
 
Mr. Jamie Waller 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
regulatory@HydroOne.com  
 
Mr. Jody McEachran 
Acting Chief Executive Officer, Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.  
jmceachran@norfolkpower.on.ca 
 
Mr. Mark Rodger 
Counsel to Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.  
mrodger@blg.com 
 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
Re:  Applications by Hydro One Inc., Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. and Hydro 

One Networks Inc.  
EB-2013-0196, EB-2013-0187 and EB-2013-0198 
 

On August 13, 2013, the Board issued Procedural Order No. 4 in which Mr. Jay 
Shepherd, counsel for School Energy Coalition and Mr. Lawrence Wilde, counsel for 
Horizon Utilities Corporation were allowed access to the Confidential Version of the 
Attachment (as the terms are defined in Procedural Order No.2) for the purpose of 
making submissions on the Applicants' claims for confidentiality and/or relevance on or 
before August 21, 2013.  Being an employee of the parent company of Essex 
Powerlines Corporation (“Essex”), an intervenor in this proceeding, Mr. Giuseppe Barile 
was denied such access.  
 
The Board received a letter dated August 13, 2013 from Mr. Dennis M. O’Leary advising 
that he has been retained by Essex, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. and Bluewater 
Power Distribution Corporation ( intervenors in this proceeding) to prepare submissions 
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in respect of the Applicants' claims for confidentiality and/or relevance.  Mr. O’Leary filed 
an executed declaration and undertaking as to confidentiality with the Board. 
 
The Board hereby accepts Mr. O’Leary’s executed declaration and undertaking as to 
confidentiality and directs the Applicants to forthwith provide Mr. O’Leary with the 
Confidential Version of the Attachment for the purpose of making submissions on the 
Applicants' claims for confidentiality and/or relevance on or before August 21, 2013.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 


